
 
 
Kristine Butteris  

Director of Parks, Recreation, & Forestry 

 

Greetings from Luther Preparatory School, 

My name is Justin Gregorius and I am the Athletic Director at Luther Preparatory School here in Watertown.  I’m writing 

to you today to request a waiver for fees pertaining to using Grinwald Park for our WIAA interscholastic soccer team. 

Luther Preparatory School has had the privilege of partnering with Watertown Parks and Recreation for the past 25 

years in multiple ways; from our soccer teams utilizing Grinwald Park to our tennis teams utilizing Riverside’s tennis 

courts.  

We have been grateful for this affiliation between the city of Watertown and Luther Preparatory School.  Much like we 

work with the Watertown Police Department to use our track and facilities, free of charge, to enhance their training for 

their professional development.  

Thank you for taking the time to consider this partnership between our establishments to help our youth grow and 

mature both physically and mentally.   

 

Sincerely, 

Justin Gregorius 

Luther Preparatory School Athletic Director 

 

 


